
 

 

 

 

October 30, 1996 

 

Mr. Thomas Wilson 

4402 Logans Ferry Road 

Murrysville, PA 15668 

 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

 

Mr. Horne has informed me of his conversation with you on October 29, 1996 regarding your letter to 

Chairman Tunheim of October 11, 1996. 

 

I would like to renew Mr. Horne’s offer to have you present your data and discuss your photographic 

research with us here at the Review Board.  We would be happy to make  time available to receive 

a presentation of your data and conclusions, should you desire to come to Washington to make a 

presentation.  Whenever researchers choose to present us with information, we are happy to review 

that material for possible leads which we can use in fulfilling our mandate under the JFK Act.   

 

You should understand that all material received from the research community which is placed in the 

Review Board’s working files will be placed in the JFK Collection in the National Archives upon the 

conclusion of the Review Board’s efforts.  Should you desire, however, to deposit any materials in 

the archives sooner than the autumn of 1997, this can be done by executing a deed-of-gift between 

yourself and the Archives.  The Review Board can serve as an intermediary and assist with the 

implementation of a deed-of-gift between yourself and the Archives, should you wish to pursue this 

avenue. 

 

Furthermore, should the meeting you desire between yourself and Department of Justice officials 

transpire in the future, the Review Board will also be happy to send its representative to that meeting, 

as you have suggested, if we are permitted to do so.   

 

Should you desire to arrange a presentation to key Review Board staff members, or should you desire 

to execute a deed-of-gift between yourself and the Archives, please call Mr. Douglas Horne, at (202) 

724-0088. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 



General Counsel  

  and Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

  


